
FAIRFIELD COUNTY UTILITIES 
6670 LOCKVILLE Road 
CARROLL, OH 43112 

740.652.7120 
 
 
Sealed proposals will be received by the Fairfield County Utilities Department, 6670 Lockville Road, Carroll, Ohio 
43112, until 10:30 a.m. on May 28, 2015, and publicly opened and read at that hour and place, for the service of: 
 

REMOVAL AND LAND APPLICATION OF BIOSOLIDS 
 
Copies of the Bid Specifications, Bid Form, and Contract Documents are available from the Fairfield County 
Utilities.  Request for copies may be made by email to smstevens@co.fairfield.oh.us or faxed to 740.652.7129 or by 
phone at 740.652.7120.  Your request must include company name, mailing address, contact name, contact phone 
number, contact fax number, and contact e-mail. 
 
Bids must be submitted on the Bid Form provided and submitted in a sealed envelope marked: 
 

BID FOR: 
 

FAIRFIELD COUNTY, OHIO 
REMOVAL AND LAND APPLICATION OF BIOSOLIDS 

 
Failure to submit bid proposals in conformance with the Contract Documents will result in a nonresponsive bid. 
 
Bids shall be accompanied by a Certified Check or Bid Bond in the amount of 10% of the Total Bid as a guarantee 
that if the Bid is accepted, a Contract will be entered into. 
 
A Performance and Payment Bond must be furnished by the Bidder who is awarded the Contract for the full amount 
of the Contract to guarantee his/her faithful performance of the Contract. 
 
The Board of Fairfield County Commissioners may reject any or all of the bids on any basis and without disclosure 
of a reason.  The failure to make such a disclosure shall not result in accrual of any right, claim, or cause of action 
by any unsuccessful bidder against the Board of Fairfield County Commissioners. 
 
 
Advertising Dates:     Authorized By: 
 
May 13, 2015      Tony Vogel, P.E. 
May 20, 2015      Director of Utilities 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


